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SB I‐75 Exit Ramp Closure due to Bristol Road Bridge replacement in Flint 
Township  
Flint, Michigan. --- 
 

The Genesee County Road Commission will close the southbound I-75 exit ramp to westbound 

Bristol Road exit 116B in Flint Township on Tuesday, September 4, 2018.  This closure is expected 

to last until October 8th.  Motorists are advised to exit off I-75 southbound using the eastbound Bristol 

Road exit 116A then follow the Roundabout to access westbound Bristol Road and Bishop 

International Airport.  The anticipated open to traffic date for the entire project is November 30, 2018.   

 

Please contact Construction Manager, John Plamondon, P.E., at (810) 767-4920 if you have 

questions.  A project information brochure can be found on our website at: 

http://www.gcrc.org/files/News%20Articles/New/Bristol%20Road%20Bridge%20brochure.pdf 

 

--- ### --- 
                                                                                                                        

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
 


